
 

 

 

December 13, 2016 

 

 

Town of Chester Planning Board 

1786 Kings Highway 

Chester, New York 10918 

 

Attn: Mr. Donald Serotta 

 Chairman 

 

 

Re: Request for 180-day Extension of Approval 

Siemens SunEdison Solar Project 

 FE Project No. 15-255 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Serotta, 

 

SunEdison is completing its corporate restructuring process and this letter is to inform you that this 

project as approved will be moving forward to the construction phase. 

 

We ask that the Planning Board grant this project a 180-day extension of approval so that we may have 

time to satisfy the Town’s escrow requirements and complete the conditions of final approval, including. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Amador Laput 

Project Manager 

 

 


